
Field Day 2024

May 23, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians:

It is time for Field Day once again at Delaware Valley Middle School. Field Day is scheduled for
Monday, June 3, 2024 (Tuesday, June 4th will be the rain date). This is an all-day event for
grades 6 and 7.

To help your child enjoy this day, please see that he/she wears the proper clothing and
accessories.

A list of suggested items:
• Weather appropriate clothing that adheres to the school dress code.
• Sneakers (Remember no flip-flops, Crocs or open toe shoes)
• Hat or visor
• Sunglasses
• Sunscreen
• Refillable Water Bottle (labeled with the student’s name)
• School lunches will be served in the cafeteria or a student may bring lunch from home.

All students will have access to the pool during field day.
• Swimwear to change into (a T-shirt should be worn over a 2-piece swimming suit).
• Towel
• Plastic bag for wet items.

Field Day has been a great success and a highlight for many students and teachers at
Delaware Valley Middle School. We hope that your child enjoys his/her day. If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact Mrs. Donnelly at donnellyj@dvsd.org.

Sincerely,

DVMS Physical Education Staff


